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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 A public hearing will be held on Thursday, March 30, 2023 at 3:00 P.M. at  

Le Roy City Hall, 207 S. East Street, Le Roy, Illinois, to consider an application by The 

Shoppes, Inc., 107 S Chestnut, Le Roy, IL to apply for a Class A-S Liquor License which allows 

for the retail sale of alcoholic liquor on the premises specified for consumption on or off the 

specified premises, including the right to have Sunday sales.     

 

Persons desiring to be heard for or against said application may appear and be heard thereon. 

 

Individuals with disabilities who plan to attend the meeting and who require certain 

accommodations in order to allow them to observe and participate, or who have questions 

regarding the accessibility of the meeting or the facilities, are requested to contact Anita Corso, 

City Clerk, at 309-962-3031. 

 

 

Anita Corso 

City Clerk,  

City of Le Roy 

 


